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From: Jeffrey Boldt
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Speed Limits
Date: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 7:08:11 AM

I am not in favor of lowering the speed limits in Madison.
A – they are not too high now. IMO some are too low.
B – lowering speed limits will lead to larger differential speeds because some people will continue to
drive at what they consider to be a reasonable and safe speed.
C – this would reduce the traffic each road can handle, meaning that we would need to build more
roads or widen them. We don’t need wider roads.
D – this would increase travel time.
 
Thanks,
Jeff Boldt
15 S Owen Drive
Madison 53705

mailto:Soltari1@outlook.com
mailto:TransportationCommission@cityofmadison.com

